
 Party Planning 
To start this new year and new period we 
are throwing a New Year’s party! Let’s start 
as early as possible in the hope to be fresh 
again the next morning in order to keep to 
your new year’s resolution of studying 
harder ;) To help you with this, we offer you 
a free glass of bubbles till 23:30! 
 
On the 12th of January we will introduce 
you to Winter Wonderland! As a special we 
will provide Smirnoff Ice shots for one coin 
and very special icy cocktails for 2 coins! 
 
In period 4 we have a great Après-Ski party 
for you guys! We have cheap beer and 
Jägermeister and our DJ will help us to set 
the mood! 
 
The third of March we are having a Ladies 
Night! There will be special music to 
celebrate the beauty of being a girl and we 
will have wine and Liefmans as specials! Of 
course men are invited as well, because 
what is a woman without a man by her 
side? 
   

info@hunkerbunker.nl – facebook.com/bunkerwageningen – www.hunkerbunker.nl 

Vacancies 
 

 Board Members 
 Cleaning Help 
 Graphical Designer 
 Technical Support 

 
 

    

Agenda 

Week 1 05/01 New Year’s 
Party 

A free glass of prosecco till 23:30 

Week 2 12/01 Winter 
Wonderland 

Smirnoff Ice shot (1 coin), special 
winter cocktails (2 coins) 

Week 3 19/01 Shots Night All shots for 1 coin 

Week 4 26/01 Bunker Night Beer (3:2) 

Week 1 16/02 Valentine Wine and beer (2 for 1 coin) 

Week 2 23/02 Après-Ski Beer (2:1), Jägermeister (1 coin) 

Week 3 01/03 Ladies Night Wine (2:1), Liefmans (2:3) 

Week 4 08/03 Bunker Night House shots (2:1) 

 
 
  
2015-2016 Period 3 + 4  

Additionally we are looking for 
occasional bar crew and DJ’s! 
All positions have some sort of 
financial reward. For more 
information and benefits email 
us at  
info@hunkerbunker.nl  or send 
us a message on facebook! 
 

  

 Message from the board 
Happy New Year everyone! We hope you all had fantastic 
holidays! It’s time to start again though. Let’s kick off 2016 
together and make this year a spectacular one!  
 
De Bunker is making some changes this year. First of all we 
have to be more strict at the door with the checking of 
student cards. So remember to bring your student card!  
Secondly we have had some changes within our board. Our 
chairman Davy is leaving us to go to South-Africa for an 
internship and we welcome a new member called Freek! 
We’re going to miss Davy a lot and we wish him the best of 
luck! We’re glad to have Freek to help us out now though 
 
 
Remember: Tuesday night is Bunker night!! 
See you downstairs!  


